
 

 

 

 
 

Grenergy Renovables 
 Calle Rafael Botí 26, 28023  

Madrid, Spain 
 

9th of February, 2022 
 

 

To: United Nations Global Compact  
685 Third Avenue, FL 12  
New York, NY 10017  
 

Extension of deadline for submission of CoP 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam:  

 

We are writing to request an extension of the deadline for submission of the 

Communication on Progress (CoP) to the UN Global Compact. 

Our company is currently working to prepare its Sustainability annual report and will 

not be published before the deadline given.  The 90-day extension offer to the current 

COP deadline that you communicated to us via email, would allow us to finish the 

report and use the information for the reporting.   

Please, let us know when possible if you could grant this extension  

Thank you very much.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Maria Rodriguez Gismero 

Sustainability Director 


